Date: July 9, 2008

To: Chatham County Board of Commissioners and
Chatham County Planning Board

From: Chatham County Environmental Review Board

Subject: Barber Subdivision (Henderson Place) Environmental
Assessment Peer Review

At the request of the Chatham County Board of Commissioners, and in accordance with the July
16, 2007 conditional sketch approval, the Chatham County Environmental Review Board (ERB)
has conducted a peer review of the Environmental Assessment (EA) completed for the Barber
Subdivision (Henderson Place).

A subcommittee of the Environmental Review Board (ERB) was formed to conduct initial peer
review of the Barber Subdivision Environmental Assessment (EA) and met on June 12, 2008 (see
attached meeting notes). Subcommittee members included Elaine Chiosso (subcommittee
chair), Hal House, and Allison Weakley. The full ERB then voted unanimously to approve the
attached recommendations on June 19, 2008.

Please let us know if we can answer any questions or be of further assistance.

Very sincerely,

Allison E. Weakley
Chair, Chatham County Environmental Review Board

Cc: Wade Barber
Jep Rose, Pointer and Spruill
Jacquelyn Wallace, NC Wildlife Resources Commission (NCWRC)

Attachments:

EA Peer Review Recommendation

NCWRC Recommendation

Meeting notes from June 12, 2008 EA subcommittee meeting
Qualifications of ERB members



